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outages that come with them. How about they put the profit towards reliability! Now they are 
trying to get you to sign up for protection plans on services they used to cover at no cost. 
That shows that the profit margin is the narrative. 
 
I urge you to reject FPL’s request for a higher return on equity and increase to the monthly 
base rate. The PSC must prioritize customers over corporate greed and ensure utility rates 
remain fair and affordable.  
 
Please stand up for Floridians and say NO to this massive rate hike.  
 
Thank you for your time and consideration.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Eric Christensen 
410 Sandy Ln 
Deltona FL, 32738-8654 
echriste3@hotmail.com  

 

 


